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From: BARBARA WURDEMAN <bwurdemanl@yahoo.com> 
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To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200245-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03259-2021 

Good day, I was told that this rate increase has already gone thru so I don't expect much if anything will be 
done but someone needs to say when something is wrong, because I had thought that was the public service 
commission's job-hence the words public service but I am wrong. I live in Pinellas County and the rate 
increase is for everyone even though these solar power plants are nowhere near here, one is Hamilton County 
which I know is nowhere Pinellas, so we a re Not benefiting from the solar power, and in the brochure that was 
sent in my power bill said there was another solar plant but didn't say the county so who knows if it is in the 
state of Florida. Why the rate increase so far no one from Duke energy or PSC has been able to explain to 
me. In my way of thinking, some Duke CEO needed a bigger salary increase, perhaps a new private jet or 
vacation home. There should be responsibility by Duke Energy to maintain, and invest some of their huge 
profits in the running and up grading of their plants. If you the PSC is truly representing the people then that 
is what you should have told them in my opinion. Years ago the Crystal River Nuclear Power plant went down 
and a special increase was passed to the customer to rebuild the plant but that was never done, and the 
power company kept the money for the rebuild never having to give it back to the people, in my mind that was 
wrong then and still is, people are still waiting for the company to do the right thing which I believe will never 
happen. Just like this rate increase will never be stopped and reversed. It makes me sad to think that the 
Public Service Commission no longer has the people's best interests at heart. 
Barbara Wurdeman 
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